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This recommendation is a good concept. However, it is not feasible for 

APD to reconfigure each substation. APD has attempted to make each 

area command substation approachable for the public. Each area 

command provides bins for food donations for the needy, increasing 

public visibility and partnership. There are also reception areas within 

each substation for interaction with the public when needed.  


